
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 13th October 2023 

This Week…  
 

It’s been another busy week in EYFS, I can’t believe half term is 
around the corner! 
 
The children have learnt the phonemes: ‘ck e u r’ this week in Phonics.   
The children have been …. 

 using tweezers to pick up pom poms 
 playing the rocket game  
 lots of block play fun! 
 reading phonemes and words on the eggs 
 putting nuts on the robots 

 
We enjoyed our Autumn walk around the school grounds, the eagle-
eyed children spotted lots of signs of Autumn!  They recorded their 
findings as the week continued.  We learned all about combine 
harvesters and their history too!  The children loved our song ‘Big Red 
Combine Harvester’ and it was lovely that one child posted a video of 
them singing it on Tapestry. 
 

 

Next Week…  

As we approach half term, we will have a consolidation week in 
Phonics, revising all phonemes already taught and practise blending 
sounds to read words. 
 

More News…  
I’m looking forward to catching up with you all at the online Parent 
Consultations next week.  If you are yet to book an appointment, 
please log on and get booked in. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs Madden  
 

 
 


